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December 31, 1965 

RABBI DAVID WARMAN, Principal EMANUEL FELDMAN, Rabbi 

SYLVIA HELD, Exec. Sec. 

Rabbi Norman Lamn, 
Rabbi Walter Wurzburger, 
TRADITION, 
84 Fifth Avenue, 
New York, N. Y. 10011 

Dear Norman and Walter, 

I received your letter of December 28th 
informing me that my article "The American 
and the Jew," which appeared in the Fall, 
1960 TRADITION has been selected for inciu- 
sion in "A Tradition Treasury." 

I am, of course, very pleased to have 
been one of those selected to appear in this 
volume, and this letter is my written consent 
for its publication. 

Kindest personal regards and best wishes. 

Cordially yours, 

EF:sh Rabbi Emanue 1ldman 


